
TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:00 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

February 2, 2009 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Brooks Compton 
Paul Gresham 
Belinda Kenley 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Steven Feverston 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
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GIS Technician Mark Yandrick 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mr. Yandrick presented to Council an information session regarding the 
geographic information system (GIS). GIS software mapping presents data, integrates, analyzes, 
shares and displays geographic information. GIS applications are tools that allow users to 
analyze information and presents results. 

Mr. Singer entered the meeting at this time. 

Mr. Yandrick went on to explain how geographic information can be utilized in 
different departments within the City. He shared the different projects he has worked on and the 
goals for the future. A new street map has been added to the City's website for citizens to access. 

Mr. Hom reported that he had received a phone call from Mr. Rosenwald, a 
representative of the Black Equity Group, the developer that owns the Elder Beerman site, 
regarding the proposed Kroger Marketplace. Mr. Rosenwald told Mr. Hom that the Black Equity 
Group had recently had a productive meeting with Kroger representatives. Mr. Hom is 
concerned that the engineering firm should have started on the surveying a couple of weeks ago. 
The continued delays could cause the City to lose the OPWC grant funding for the Sheehan Road 
widening project. He will keep Council informed. 



Mr. Compton made a motion to convene into Executive Session regarding Litigation and 
Personnel. Mr. Cline seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes. At such time, 
after no official business was conducted, Dr. Gresham moved that Council adjourn out of 
Executive Session. Mrs. Kenley seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes in 
favor of the motion. 
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